
From: Izaak Breitenbach [mailto:izaak@sapoultry.co.za] 
Sent: 17 April 2025 08:10 
To: Louise van der Merwe <avoice@yebo.co.za> 
Subject: RE: Request: Mr Izaak Breitenbach 

  

Dear Louise  

Thank you for taking the time to engage with myself 

I take note of your concerns, the industry for various reasons like avian influenza would 
like to only trade in frozen meat products and we are in discussion with the DoH relating 
to this. 

Kind Regards  

Izaak 
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